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January Newsletter

A MESSAGE FROM THE OFFICE:

Dear Parents and Guardians,
     I hope you all had a wonderful winter break and enjoyed some quality time with your
families. As we welcome our students back to school, I want to assure you our dedicated
staff are prepared and excited for their return.
     We are committed to finishing the school year with kindness, positivity, and
unwavering support for one another. Our priority remains the growth and learning of our
students. We believe that by working together, both at home and at school, we can
achieve great things.
     During these polarizing times it’s more important than ever to foster a sense of unity
and collaboration. Together, we will work together to nurture and support our learners.
We will continue to create nurturing environments where every child thrives.
     Wishing all our students a happy return and looking forward to a fantastic remainder
of the school year.

Warm regards,
Kathy Mundell
Principal

Stay 
Connected!

CLICK THE IMAGES
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Dates to remember 
January 6 Classes resume

January 8 Beef on a Bun Hot Lunch (Kindergarten - Grade 5)

January 9 Beef on a Bun Hot Lunch (Kindergarten)

January 13-17  Montessori Grade 1 Registration (for students currently 
enrolled in the Montessori School) 

January 20 Lethbridge School Division’s Kindergarten registration opens 

January 15 Jersey Day

January 15 School Council meeting 7:15 PM

January 22 Deadline for                       Pizza Hot Lunch for February 5/6
An updated Hot Lunch Menu with dates and order deadlines is attached.

January 25

January 31 NO SCHOOL for students-School-Based PL Day

An email regarding Grade 5 basketball dates and times will be coming soon. 

A reminder to pay your school fees via Cash Online. If school
fees have not been paid, please communicate with our office
for support with alternate arrangements or adjustments.
Planning year-end field trips for our students will be postponed
until we have an accurate understanding of our budget (which
is dependent on school fee collection).

Please call Shaina @ 403-327-5818 or email fleetwood@lethsd.ab.ca 
for additional support with school fees. 



Prior to the winter break our office fielded a number of
phone calls regarding concerns about dogs on our
playground and near our entrances. This is just a reminder
to follow all City of Lethbridge signage pertaining to
dogs. We kindly request that dogs and owners stand away
from children allowing a safe distance between your dog
and those children who are fearful or unaware of how to
approach our four-legged friends.  Thank you for your
support with this.

An interesting and informative
book to read...

SUMMARY
(click here)

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qpcbKJ-x1hM&t=102s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qpcbKJ-x1hM&t=102s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qpcbKJ-x1hM&t=102s


 National Hot Chocolate Day
January 30
Last day to order is January 16

Panago Pizza
February 5 - Grades K-5
February 6 - Kindergarten only
Last day to order is January 22

National Breakfast Day 
Pancakes and Sausage
February 26 - Grades K-5 
February 27- Kindergarten only
Last day to order is February 12

Booster Juice & Dairy Queen
March 5 - Grades K-5 
March 6 - Kindergarten only
last day to order is February 19

Boston Pizza
April 2 - Grades K-5 
April 3 - Kindergarten only
Last day to order is March 20

Hot Dogs/Veggies & Booster Juice
May 7 - Grades K-5 
May 8 - Kindergarten only
Last day to order is April 23

National Chocolate Chip Day
Chocolate Chip Muffins and Cookies
May 15
Last day to order is May 1 

Taco In a Bag
June 4 - Grades K-5 
June 5 - Kindergarten only
Last day to order is May 21

National Donut Day
June 6
Last day to order is May 23

All orders can be purchased via School
Cash Online. Watch for reminders in our
monthly newsletters.
 
Our School Council thanks you for your
support with the purchase of Hot
Lunches. Money raised helps fund year
end activities. 

A special thank you to Mrs. Elridge for
organizing our Hot Lunches on behalf of
our School Council. 

Hot Lunch Menu 



City of Lethbridge Proposed Traffic Changes to the Fleetwood Bawden Area
(https://getinvolvedlethbridge.ca/fleetwood-bawden-traffic-changes)

The City of Lethbridge is proposing changes to traffic management in the area surrounding
Fleetwood Bawden Elementary School to improve safety and reduce congestion.

Why?
Following public complaints, the City conducted a traffic review of the area. This review
determined the current width of both 11 Street and 12 Street South is 8 meters wide, while the
current standards for two-way traffic require an 11-meter width for roads with similar amounts of
traffic.

What are the proposed changes?
The proposed changes will see 11 and 12 Street South between 9 and 10 Avenue South converted
into single lane, one-way streets.

11 Street South to change to one-way traffic going southbound
12 Street South to change to one-way traffic going northbound

Please use this link for more information regarding the changes.
Please use this link to provide your feedback about these proposed changes. 

https://getinvolvedlethbridge.ca/fleetwood-bawden-traffic-changes
https://getinvolvedlethbridge.ca/fleetwood-bawden-traffic-changes/surveys/fleetwood-bawden-area-traffic-management-changes

